
January 22, 2014 
 
 
CI/CS Jackie Kunkel/Canton Village Quilt Works received an email from a student expressing her 
satisfaction on a class she took from Jackie in Phoenix, Arizona at the 35th Ave Sew & Vac.  
 
 
 
“Thank you Jackie Kunkel & the staff of 35th Ave Sew & Vac for the most amazing class 
I have ever participated in! 
 
I can honestly say that in my 14+ years of taking numerous classes in quilting, to not 
only to learn a new technique or just for fun, this class far excelled any other that I 
have taken. 
 
I am in awe of the techniques and tips gleaned in the first two of six classes (spread 
out over 3 months) and can only imagine what I will take away from the remaining 
classes. 
 
Again, thank you Jackie and thank you too Kelly Sutton Grant for sharing your many 
organizational talents”  
 


